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Addendum #1 

 
Alaska Regional Hospital (“Alaska Regional”) submits the following addendum to the Certificate 
of Need Application dated May 8, 2023: 

 
Alaska Regional’s projected opening for the HSED, if approved, is January 1, 
2025. Although initial plans for the HSED contemplated an earlier opening, this 
schedule was ultimately extended to better ensure adequate time for constructing, 
staffing, and opening this critical facility. 
 
Accordingly, all financial models and data contained in the original application 
should be interpreted as assuming a January 1, 2025 opening. This is consistent 
with, and reflected in e.g., Schedule IV of the original application, which shows FY 
2025 as the first year in which the HSED is expected to realize revenue. See 
Application at page 48 (listing anticipated revenue from the HSED on the line for 
“Ancillary HSED Revenue”). 
 
 


